
MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP SENIOR VOLUNTEER COMMITTEE 
MEETING MINUTES 

November 10, 2010 
 

The reorganization meeting and regular monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Senior Volunteer Committee was 
held at 7:00 p.m., Wednesday, November 10, 2010 at the Montgomery Township Building.  The members of the Senior 
Volunteer Committee in attendance included Peg Azarian, Helen Haag, Marian Pinkerton, Ralph Schurr, Kathryn Sletten, 
Rich Roller and Tanya Redilla.  Also present: Jeffrey McDonnell, Board of Supervisors Liaison and Stacy Crandell, 
Public Information Coordinator. 
 
Call to Order: Chairman Ralph Schurr called the meeting to order at 7:03PM.   
 
Approval of Minutes from September Meeting: Minutes were approved as submitted. 
 
Public Comment: None.   
 
New Business: 

Review & Feedback on Fall Seminars 
The Committee discussed the seminars in the Fall and were disappointed with the turnout.  The 
recommendation was to not have the fall seminars because it is dark earlier.   
 
The Committee’s discussion then focused on what the future and focus of the group should be.  The 
Committee members unanimously agreed to take a brief hiatus for the winter and then meet again in March 
and see if they have any other ideas.   
 
Upcoming Meetings 
The Committee already agreed to not meet in December but after a discussion decided not to meet in the 
winter and the next meeting was going to be in March.   
 
Staff talked about the possible need to meet in January or February to talk about the Park Comprehensive 
Plan.    
 

Old Business: None.  
       
 
Other Business: None. 
 
 
Adjournment:  There being no further business to come before the Senior Volunteer Committee, the meeting adjourned 
at 7:50pm.  The group will meet next on March 9, 2011 at the Montgomery Township Building at 7:00pm. 


